
 St. Michael the Archangel Catholic School 

A Catholic Community of Lifelong Learners 

8231 S. South Shore Drive 

Chicago, Illinois 60617 

Phone: (773) 221-0212   Fax: (773) 221-2310 

www.stmichaelsouthshore.org 

The mission of St. Michael the Archangel Catholic School is to educate the minds, bodies, and spirits of a culturally diverse community of lifelong learners 

who exemplify Catholic values. 

November 1, 2016, All Saints Day 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

Tues.  Nov. 1 School Mass – All Saints Day 8:00 am – All families are invited to attend. 

Fri. Nov. 4 Staff Development – No School 

Sat.-Sun. Nov. 5&6 St. Michael Parish Mass 5 pm; 8 am, 9:30 am, 11 am (Sp.) 

Tues. Nov. 15 Tuition Exclusion Day 

 

Pre-K & K Seats Available 
We still have seats available in our Pre-K and Kindergarten classes with our excellent, experienced teachers. 

We accept Illinois Action for Children, and tuition is typically less expensive than daycare. And remember, if 

you refer a family, both they and you will receive a month’s tuition credit at the end of the year. 

 

Update Records 
Our office staff is working hard to be sure that our records are updated with documents like physical and 

immunization forms. It is important to the safety of our students that these are up-to-date. Kindergarten students 

need physical, dental, and vision forms. 2
nd

 grade students need dental forms. 6
th

 grade students need physical 

and dental forms. New students need physical forms. Thank you for your cooperation with our requests. 

 

Payments 

Thank you for staying current with tuition and bills. We have an exclusion day coming up in two weeks. If 

paying by check, please ensure that your account has sufficient funds. We have to levy a $35 fee for returned 

checks. We also accept cash, credit, and debit. 

 

Survey 

Remember, we ask that all parents take a few minutes to take the Catholic Identity Survey here: 

http://www.advanc-ed.org/survey/public/0346778 

 

Contact Information Updates 

Thank you to those that already returned the contact information updates. We received a few last week, and now 

only 28 remain. If you have not yet returned the update with corrections or an “OK,” we are sending another 

home today. Communication between home and school is crucial. 

 

Taffy Apples 
Thanks to those that sold taffy apples to work towards their $300 fundraising commitment. There are still some 

available for pickup or purchase. 


